
For more information, contact Sister Lisa Rose  
at lrose@csbsju.edu

104 Chapel Lane, St. Joseph, MN 56374
 www.sbm.osb.org

We are inviting single Catholic women to:
wExperience life in the monastery
wAttend prayer and meals with the sisters 
wHave time for reading and reflection

wHave time to walk in nature
wHave time to visit with one another 
wHave time to visit with the sisters

November 20 – 22, 2015 
Begins: Friday November 20, 7 p.m.; Ends: Sunday November 22, 1 p.m.


